
Reference: FS670714966

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 24/2942/HOT

Address: 25 Rosemont RoadRichmondTW10 6QN

Proposal: A small first floor rear extension and alterations to an existing 2-storey side extension including repositioning

the front door to reinstate the original side entrance arrangement.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Jonathon Oldfield

Address: 23 Rosemont Road Richmond TW10 6QN

Comments

Type of comment:  Support the proposal

Comment: We live at no. 23 Rosemont Road, which we purchased and moved into recently in July 2024. Our neighbours
at no. 25 have shown us their ‘Planning Application Scheme’. We have no objections to any of their proposals, and we
don’t think that their intended works will in anyway have a detrimental affect on our property. Furthermore we are pleased
to see that our neighbours are embarking on a major restoration project which will greatly enhance their house, and
indirectly will enhance our own.


